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Transcript

                                     				 Glasgow December 25th 1938
A Cara,
       Your letter to hand of Dec 16th
thanking you for same.
       With regard to your query for
details here are the principal lines on
which our movement is being carried on.
       The above council was formed with
two delegates from the Irish societies in Glasgow.
This council then elected above executive.
Council meets fortnightly & Executive needs
in between once a fortnight also. We are 
working in conjunction with the London 
Council for Unity whose Secy. is Peter Murray
Rostrevor, Co Down & The Fianna Fáil sub
Committee Secy. Seamus Davin 13 Upper Mount St.
Dublin. 
        We are having a huge demonstration
in City Halls, Glasgow in Jan. 29th 1939. Mr 
Eamon Donnelly & Mr Mulvey (the absentionist)
are coming over to speak & we are trying
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to interest Sir Charles Cleland who is
a Scotsman but believes that Partition must
go.
     Now we have had several thousand letters
in the nature of Landbills which we intend
distributing around Glasgow. I am enclosing
one to let you see the idea. We are sending
an official receipt of membership to each
contributor. We have had envelopes printed
with PARTITION IN IRELAND MUST GO.  They
cost us about ½ per 100 and we are selling them
at 6d per pkt. of 30 envelopes.
      It is intended to have several demonstrations
(if necessary) from time to time & to enrol every
sympathiser & thus attempt to control the
Irish vote should this General Election material- 
ise. Local district councils would be formed &
working committee in each, all working under
a central executive.
         Now I have given you all in a
nutshell & I hope that we may be able to help
one another in this last mighty effort for the
cause of Roisin Dubh. I shall be pleased
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to hear of the success of the movement in
London. I will send you cuttings of our
demonstrations & would be glad if you could
arrange to send a telegram to the meeting 
‘London sends filial greetings’ or something to
that effect. I will let you know when &
where before then. In the meantime convey
to your executive best wishes for success
& a speedy decision for the abolition of 
Partition.
       My best personal wishes to you for 
a happy festive season & a bright &
prosperous new year.
                     Is mise
                          Patrick D. Carey (Jnr)
Mr. T. J. Hickey
[redacted]
